
Olfactory Neuroblastoma Virtual 
 Community Conference Series

The Many Facets of Cancer Survivorship for 
Patients with Olfactory Neuroblastoma

When: Tuesday, June 22, 2021, 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Eastern time

Where: Virtual meeting

Meeting link: https://nih.webex.com/nih/j.
php?MTID=mcafabd88a6c36454d48dcf74244c4675 

Meeting number: 182 638 3765

Password: QCbBsMkW477

Host key: 958755

More ways to join:

Video system

Dial 1826383765@nih.webex.com

You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your 
meeting number.

Phone

Call-in number (US/Canada): 650-479-3208

Access code: 182 638 3765

Global call-in numbers

The second event in the conference series  
will be held in the fall of 2021 (time and  
date to be determined).

https://nih.webex.com/nih/j.php?MTID=mcafabd88a6c36454d48dcf74244c4675
https://nih.webex.com/nih/j.php?MTID=mcafabd88a6c36454d48dcf74244c4675
http://1826383765@nih.webex.com
https://nih.webex.com/webappng/sites/nih/meeting/info/4da6daec0b0c41f8a5163e7e00cc8d40


Who: Presenters will include Kimberly Peairs, M.D., FACP, associate professor in medicine and oncology 
at Johns Hopkins School of Medicine and founder of the Primary Care for Cancer Survivorship clinic at 
Johns Hopkins.

What: 

• Long-term effects of treatment. 

• Psychosocial impact of cancer. 

• Topics in cancer survivorship, and others.

This meeting is directed by Nyall R. London, Jr., M.D., Ph.D.; Gary Gallia, M.D., Ph.D.; and  
Murray Ramanathan, M.D.; and is sponsored by the National Institute on Deafness and Other 
Communication Disorders (NIDCD).

Please direct any questions or reasonable accommodation requests to Dr. London, principal investigator 
of the NIDCD Sinonasal and Skull Base Tumor Program 
(https://www.nidcd.nih.gov/research/labs/sinonasal-and-skull-base-tumor-program), 
at nyall.london@nih.gov or 301-402-4216.

Participants in the first annual Olfactory Neuroblastoma Patient Education Event, held in February 2020.

https://www.nidcd.nih.gov/research/labs/sinonasal-and-skull-base-tumor-program
mailto:nyall.london@nih.gov



